THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC


DATE:
August 6, 2007

SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

The new 2007-08 PAC Season of Events has been announced.  New brochures explaining our upcoming events have been distributed to over 1300 mailing list members, 2000 HCS employees and over 30 local businesses.

Tickets sales to past season ticket holders began in mid July and opened to the general public on August 1.  

The PAC participated in a KIDS DAY event at Towne Mall on July 28.

PAC staff and volunteers manned 2 tables at the event.  52 people asked to be added to the PAC mailing list.  85 children entered “The Little Mermaid” coloring contest.  Celeste Cortorreal of Cecilia won tickets for her family to attend Missoula Children’s Theatre’s production of “The Little Mermaid” at the PAC on Saturday August 18.  All coloring contest entries will be displayed in the PAC gallery hallway during Missoula Children’s Theatre’s residency and performances August 17, & 18. 
Also during the week of August 13- 19, the PAC will hold a Bookfair at Barnes & Noble in Elizabethtown, in support of the new PAC project PAC PAGES…Performing Arts Guaranteeing Exceptional Students. A percentage of sales and/or book donations will be used to provide copies of the book Cow Tail Switch: And Other West African Stories to students whose teachers participate in the project. 

The new PAC PAGES project will also include a weeklong Teacher Professional Development Intensive by Wood & Strings Puppet Theatre.  This 5-day residency, August 20 –24, will teach instructors how to adapt African folk tales for performance, puppetry rehearsal techniques, and methods to create dialogue, building sets and puppets.  Classroom activities may culminate in a public performance preceding the Wood & Strings Puppet Theatre performance of Anase! at the PAC on January 18, 2008.  Each workshop participant will receive a book of African folktales Cow Tail Switch: And Other West African Stories for each of their students.  

